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My name is Rick Ferris. I have a small ranch west of City of Yamhill. I’m against this bill. It’s already a Struggle to
make ends meet. This is not going to help at all. I think it’s completely unnecessary. Our Co2 been dropping already
over the last few years. China and India pumping out Co2 like crazy. It’s increasing all the time. What ever
difference this bill might make will easily be wiped out. By other countries. All this will Accomplish is to burden
lower and middle income people with higher Energy costs. Where is the money going to come from for higher
heating costs, higher fuel costs, higher food costs. In the rural communities we are already losing jobs. In farming,
ranching, logging. You people in city probably don’t care. But this is our way of life. And it seems like you people
don’t give a damm! All you care about is your political games and not The consequences to real people.
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